
The Lakewood Family Collaborative is partnering with the Cuyahoga 

County Library system and the Lakewood Public Library for an evening 

workshop designed to help us become informed about the free 

Career and Job Seeker services available in our area. It is also an 

opportunity for job seekers, looking for a new job or trying to make 

a career change, to learn about services to help them in the job-

seeking process. 

WHO SHOULD AT TEND THE WORKSHOP?
Anyone who is looking for a job or wanting to make a career change.

Anyone who works with or wants to help job seekers.

WHY YOU SHOULD AT TEND THE WORKSHOP?
Attendees to the workshop will receive information that will help them 

immediately, and will be able to register for services.

Job Seekers will be able to ask a professional career counselor about the job 

searching process.

A great opportunity to network and meet others interested in improving their 

job search.

The event is free and open to all job seekers and those who want to help  

job seekers.

We will be joined by Jim Hansen, Career Counselor and Job Club Facilitator with 

the Cuyahoga County Libraries, and Amy Kloss, Instructor for the Lakewood Public 

Library Technology Department who will help us learn how to use these resources 

and increase our understanding about the current job market.    

JOB SEEKERS IN LAKEWOOD  
NEED ASSISTANCE
Job loss is the biggest issue currently facing our area. Many of us work with and know of 

families and individuals who are struggling with job loss and we want to help. However, we 

don’t always know where or have the extra time to track down low-cost or free resources. 

Career & Job  

Seeker Workshop

Tuesday, May 18th

7:00pm - 8:30pm

(6:45 Refreshments)

The Lakewood Public Library  

Main Branch Auditorium

For more information, or to register 

for this event, please contact the 

Lakewood Family Collaborative at 

lakewoodfamilycollab@gmail.com. 

Or, call 216-529-6868. Registration 

preferred, but not required. 


